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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

To West Berkshire Planning

I object to the above proposed development for the following reasons. 

1. INFRASTRUCTURE The proposal is a gross overdevelopment in a town that
has suffered too many large developments over recent years without the ability
to provide and maintain the  associated infrastructures. The maintainance of our
roads and paths is appalling and we find the use of my wife's mobility scooter
dangerous to use. Rubbish piles up on our hedges and on our verges and it takes
us residents, paying extortionate rates, having to carry out rubbish collection.
Another large development of this size and density will add to an increasingly
underfunded and undermanaged infrastructure.

2. EDUCATION.  Assuming an increase in the town population of at least 7500
of which 2000 could be of school age our already over subscribed schools will
be overwhelmed.  There are proposals for new schools in the development ,
which will probably not be built , even if the accompanying high number of
required staff could ever be found . Therefore the development is untenable on
this area alone.

3. HEALTH The same arguments apply. There are already insufficient GP
Practices and it is unthinkable what an increase in demand this proposal will
have.  We already cannot get appointments or even prescriptions fulfilled due to
pharmacies under staffed or closed down. We can get our medication from the
Thatcham Medical Centre.  However this requires queuing outside and as we are
in our  this is impracticable at any time let alone in winter
conditions so requires many trips to Boots at the Newbury Retail Park.  Not
good for our finances or the environment. Similarly it is already impossible to
get NHS dental treatment in the town.  We have the hospital at West Berkshire
which has been very helpful but it is noticeable how much more difficult over
recent years it has become to park let alone get appointments. What effect  will
an influx of another 7500+ people have on general hospital appointments let
alone A and E. Again the development is not sustainable. 

4. HIGHWAYS  . A development of this magnitude could conservatively add
eventualy 5000 plus cars to an already stressed road system. It is already difficult
to get onto Floral Way at certain times . Most will use Harts Hill , as many now
do, to cut through villages like Upper Bucklebury to avoid the heavily trafficked
A4 which will make life for people living on that route unbearable.  Parking,
already difficult, will become impossible and this will affect businesses in the






